
Good morning and welcome back, today is Monday, April 9th. 
 

There is a Yearbook Club meeting on Tuesday for all 3 committees: communications, 
photography, and reporting. Make sure you sign up for the activity bus or have a ride home at 
4:00. 
 
Attention all 8th graders!  It's that time of year when we need your creativity to design this year's 8th 
grade t-shirt.  Your entry must be on a 8 1/2 by 11 white paper, ink only and using a maximum of two 
colors.  All entries must be turned in to the office by the end of school today. 
 
Track and Field begins today! If you are interested in joining Gateway’s team please stop by the office to 
be added to the roster. Any athlete that would like to join must have a sports physical and have 
competed Rank One forms on-line. 
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 


